
	
	

You	are	invited	
To	attend	a	public	consultation	

on	the	potential	sites	for	
development	to	be	included	in	
The	Waddingham	and	Brandy	
Wharf	Neighbourhood	Plan.	

	
The	meeting	will	be	in		

	
Waddingham	Village	Hall	

on	
19	February	2019	

at	
6.30pm	

	
Please	come	along	to	discuss	the		
proposals	and	ask	any	questions	


